
To all members or attending non-members of our First Presbyterian Church 

in Miller, SD: 

As part of the procedure in securing a Pastor for our church, there are some 

things we must do to start this process.  One of these things is to proclaim Our 

Mission Statement and request your help in this first step by providing us your 

input.   

You will be receiving a document entitled “Our Mission Statement” with a  

“Pastor Profile Survey” in the next day or so and it is very important to our church 

that as many of you (hopefully all of you) will complete this survey and return to 

us by NO LATER THAN DECEMBER 5, 2021. 

You may return this survey after completing, by mailing it to: 

Shar Ruhnke, 117 North Broadway Ave., Miller, SD 57362 

        Or 

drop it off at Frameworks Plus 

       Or 

If you have scanning/email capabilities, you may email it to 

framershar@hotmail.com 

 

We really appreciate the time and consideration you take to complete this 

survey and help us in our quest for a pastor for our congregation. 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO RETURN BY NO LATER THAN December 5th 2021 

 

mailto:framershar@hotmail.com

